
Dear Stakeholder,

ACP-2023-015 Apian Northumbria NHS Air Grid - Feedback event

We are inviting members of the aviation community to a feedback session to be held at
Wansbeck Hospital on 24th August 2023, 5-7pm. The purpose of this session is to discuss
and gather feedback on the ACP-2023-015 airspace change process. Members of the
aviation and healthcare teams at Apian, along with representatives from the NHS and the
drone operator will be present to listen and answer questions where possible.

The event is free and open to all, but attendance must be confirmed in advance. Please
email airspace@apian.aero to book a place by the end of Wednesday 23rd August.

If you are interested in the event but unable to attend then please email us anyway and we
will inform you of the details of future events (virtual or in-person). Formal written responses
to the airspace change process using the form are of course also very welcome, and we
have received lots of useful and constructive feedback so far.

Thank you, and look forward to meeting you on the day.

Aviation team

Apian

https://goo.gl/maps/PbtSCFWUoNGUbtbm7
https://airspacechange.caa.co.uk/documents/download/5892

